Reappointment of member of West
Kowloon Cultural District Authority
Board

The Government announced today (February 22) that the Chief Executive
has reappointed Mr Kenneth Fok Kai-kong as a non-official member of the Board
of the West Kowloon Cultural District Authority (WKCDA) for another term from
February 25, 2024, to December 31, 2025.

Under the WKCDA Ordinance (Cap. 601), the Board is the governing and
executive body of the WKCDA. It is responsible for the planning, development,
operation and maintenance of the arts and cultural facilities and related
facilities in the West Kowloon Cultural District.
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